
	

	
	
	
	
December 10, 2021 
 
Xiang Li, 
Assistant Editor,  
Editorial Office  
Baishideng Publishing Group Inc  
E-mail: x.li@wjgnet.com  
 
Dear Dr. Li,  
 

Whipple’s Operation Outcomes Are Acceptable in Low-Volume Caribbean 
Centers with a Modified Centralization Concept 

We have submitted the manuscript captioned above to be considered for publication 
in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 
 
These authors are all native English speakers. Therefore, an English Editing 
Certificate is not applicable to this submission.  
 
	
Best	Regards		

	
Shamir	Cawich	
	

	


